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The Faculty Development Committee met in November 2015 to discuss faculty development for 

University Week Spring 2016 as well as for offerings throughout the spring semester. The committee 

also discussed the use of digital badges to award for all faculty development activities, and members are 

enthusiastic about the badge concept. 

Members followed up with input from their colleagues about topics for future faculty development. 

Michelle Zagar offered very valuable input from the Pharmacy faculty about topics, and levels of 

training. 

No spring meeting was held, and the committee members have been asked to submit ideas for topics 

and presenters for Fall 2016 University Week. 

Digital badges were awarded for participation at all sessions this academic year. Approximately 1/3 of 

the badges were accepted, signifying that those faculty and staff value the digital means of keeping 

track of their attendance. 

 

Future meetings will be planned as needed. 

 

 

Marilyn McIntosh 

Chair, Faculty Development Committee 

 

 

 


